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Dear Mr. Filion:

As you know, as part of Ontario’s Poverty Reduction Strategy, the government has
committed $45 million a year to provide access to dental services for low-income children
and youth. On behalf of the McGuinty government, | would like to take this opportunity to
express my gratitude for your dedication to a new dental program that will build upon and
link with current investments, as well as expand access to services for low-income children

and youth.

To support the City of Toronto Board of Health's implementation of a basic dental program
for low-income children and youth, | am pleased to advise you that the province is providing
your public health unit with one-time capital funding in the calendar year 2010 of $2,240,000
to develop or expand your existing community-based dental infrastructure in accordance
with the business case you submitted to the Ministfy of Health and Long-Term Care earlier
this year. The province is also providing your health unit with operational funding in 2010 of
$2,848,809 to support community model implementation and access to services starting
September 1, 2010 and additional one-time administrative funding of $199,397 to support

initial program start-up.

To support the purchase of a mobile dental clinic to improve access to dental services, the
province is providing one-time funding of up to $450,000 in 2010.

Provincial support for this program is being provided on a 100% basis.

You will receive correspondence shortly from Allison J. Stuart, Assistant Deputy Minister,
Public Health Division, that will include further information regarding your approved funding
for 2010 and the associated terms and conditions, including a sign-back agreement.
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Thank you for your important role in the planning and implementation of this exciting public
health initiative.

Sincerely,

Dob Matthas

Deb Matthews
Minister

c: Michael Prue, MPP, Beaches-East York
Tony Ruprecht, MPP, Davenport
Cavid Caplan, WIPT, Don 'V ancy Cast
Honourable Kathleen O. Wynne, MPP, Don Valley West
Mike Colle, MPP, Eglinton-Lawrence '
Donna H. Cansfield, MPP, Etobicoke Centre
Shafig Qaadri, MPP, Etobicoke North
Honourable Laurel C. Broten, MPP, Etobicoke-Lakeshore
Cheri DiNovo, MPP, Parkdale-High Park
Honourable Brad Duguid, MPP, Scarborough Centre
Honourable Margarett R. Best, MPP, Scarborough-Guildwood
Lorenzo Berardinetti, MPP, Scarborough Southwest
Honourable Gerry Phillips, MPP, Scarborough-Agincourt
Bas Balkissoon, MPP, Scarborough-Rouge River
Honourable Eric Hoskins, MPP, St. Paul's
Glen R. Murray, MPP, Toronto Centre
Peter Tabuns, MPP, Toronto-Danforth
Rosario Marchese, MPP, Trinity-Spadina
David Zimmer, MPP, Willowdale
Monte Kwinter, MPP, York Centre
Laura Albanese, MPP, York South-Weston
Mario Sergio, MPP, York West
Dr. David McKeown, Medical Officer of Health, Toronto Public Health
Dennis Magill, (A) Chair, Toronto Central Local Health Integration Network
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